
St. Joseph Aurora CES
Week at a Glance: November 27-December 1, 2023

November 29
Photo Retake day
Catholic School Council meeting at 7
pm
November 30
French Immersion Open House
December 1
FI Online Registration opens
December 4-8
Book Fair
December 5
Advent Mass at 9:30 am
December 12
Hearing clinic

Coming Events

Please be advised that any parent or guardian taking
photographs of students at school gatherings, whether on or off
school property,  may not post them online if they include
images of students other than your own child. There are a
number of families who do not wish to have their children’s
images published online. Thank you for your co-operation in
this matter. 

The Province of Ontario passed the Right to
Disconnect policy at the beginning of this year. If
you send an email to school staff, please be aware
that they may not respond before 8 am or after 6
pm on weekdays and not on weekends. Thank you
for your understanding of  this matter.

Congratulations to the Intermediate Girls’ volleyball team who were victorious in
their area tournament. They will also move on to the Board Finals on Tuesday, Nov.
28. Très bon effort, les filles!

Right to Disconnect PolicyTo report absences, late
arrivals or early

departures:
Safe Arrival 

1-855-856-7862

Students participated in all the theme
days for Kindness Week including Pyjama
Day. All students worked on acts of
kindness and empathy for others. We will
continue this work through the coming
weeks. 

Fresh From the Farm
pickup on Monday
 Families are welcome to pick up their Fresh from the Farm
orders Monday from 3:30 to 5 pm. Please come to the front
door to pick up your items. Thank you for your support of
this healthy fundraiser! Proceeds support the shipping
costs of our Northern Neighbours charitable packages.

NB: Posting of student photos


